A message from the Board of Trustees:
Treatment of the RC Golf Course

The RC Golf Course is our condominium’s biggest asset. The
way it is treated by golfers defines us as a community. It has
always had a great reputation as a well-cared for executive
golf course. Almost all golfers treat the RC course with care

and respect.

Unfortunately, some golfers have been mistreating our course
over the past several months. There have been an inordinate
amount of unrepaired divots on the tee boxes and ball marks
on the greens. Just the other day, there was damage to the
greens as a result of a golfer wearing some type of spiked
athletic shoes.

Mistreatment of the course will not be tolerated. If any
player is observed not fixing a divot, not repairing a ball mark,
or otherwise mistreating the course, loss of playing privileges
will result.

Thank you for your attention.



